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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

June 18, 2019 
 

Statement of Attorney General Kaul on Death of Two Police Officers 
 

MADISON, Wis. – Wisconsin Attorney General Josh Kaul released the following 

statement regarding last night’s deaths of Milwaukee Police Officer Kou Her and 

Racine Police Officer John Hetland. 

 

“The loss of two police officers—two people who worked to keep communities safe—

is a tragedy,” said Attorney General Kaul. “We mourn the loss of these courageous 

public servants. My condolences to their family and friends and to the Racine and 

Milwaukee Police Departments.” 
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